Covington Independent Public Schools Board of Education 

Monthly Recognition Nomination Form




( Certified Employee of the Month 

              Date: __11.9.23__________
( Classified Employee of the Month 
( Volunteer of the Month
Nominee’s name: Janice Ball_______________________________________________
Volunteer’s work location: ___Ninth District______________________________________
Submitted by: ____Rachel Jenkins___________ Position:  _Instructional Support____ 

Please use the space below for the nomination. Please include a brief description of what the nominee has done above and/or beyond expectations and why you believe the nominee is a candidate for public recognition by the Board of Education. (All or part of your written nomination will be used in the recognition process.) You will be notified when your nominee is being recognized. Thank you for your nomination.
It is my absolute pleasure to nominate Mrs. Janice Ball as Ninth District’s Volunteer of the Month. Mrs. Ball was instrumental in making our recent Boo Fest a tremendous success. She not only donated her time, she gifted countless number of prizes to be raffled off for the event, and spent the morning of popping popcorn and bagging almost 200 bags for students and families to enjoy. She also took it upon herself to reach out to local companies for donations of prizes and treats for students. As one of Ninth District’s biggest supporters, Ms. Ball works tirelessly to ensure that the students of Ninth District, and all of Covington, have what they need. She wants each student to feel loved and special. She frequently sends books, rewards, and other special surprises to deserving students. It has been an absolute joy being able to partner with Ms. Ball in my 2 years at Ninth District. She is one of the most generous and supportive people that I’ve encountered in my 19 years with the Covington Schools. I cannot thank her enough for everything she does for the staff, students, and community of Ninth District. 
9/28/17                                 Please forward your nomination to:
 becky.egan@covington.kyschools.us


